

7/20-3-2013

APIO. ПРШТ. - 59 -

Mr. Kovalkov Oleg Naybovich President of the fund "Civilization" Moscow-city Presnenskaya naberejnaya 8-1 Bashnia Moscva, apartments 451 Russia



Dear Mr. Kovalkov,

We wish to express our warmest thanks to you and all the members of your fund for the generous donation to our Monastery

We pray that the Most Hoiy Theotokos, the Mother of us all Portaitissa, protect you all and your families and that she give you strength. May you all have a spiritually fruitful Lent and Holy Week, so that you may celebrate the joyful ressurection of our Lord.

We hope to be able to offer you hospitality at our monastery again in the future.

With warm wishes and love in Christ

The Abbot of the Holy Monastery of Iviron

+ 'Apxiti, Nadavacij

Archimandrite Nathanael and my brothers in Christ